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We explored figurative language. Students
wrote creative stories using vivid descriptions!

We practiced solving linear equations. Keep an
eye out for a Quiz next week.

We conducted a hands-on experiment on Food
Chain. Ask your child about their hypothesis!

We began learning about  Panitikan (Literature),
and Komunikasyon (Communication skills)

English

Mathematics

Science

Filipino

Giinagay ngujawiny - Hello everyone

Stage 2 had a sensational overnight
excursion to Yarahappinni last week with
some great weather to enjoy the activities
too! A huge shout out the staff who
organised and attended with the kids,
thank you and we love your work!

Our kids are having a ball with all the
learning on offer at Nambucca Heads
High School in their school visits! They
just can’t get enough of the ‘real’ science
labs and cooking classes. 

The Book Fair is set up and the kids have
started their wish lists. The Fair will be
open until Thursday this week. Come in
and have a look! There will be an
opportunity to purchase on Book Parade
Day too. 

The school car park gate is currently
under repair and we are hoping that the
works are complete by the end of this
week. We will ensure there is signage if
the Kiss and Drop area is impacted. 

Our Playgroup is on each Wednesday at
9:30 in the Library  and we are enjoying all
our new friends! It’s also a great idea for
our little one’s transition to school. See
you there!

Trish Grace
Principal
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From our Principal
Term 3 Week 5

Caught Being Kind

Each week, we celebrate some of our shining stars!

Frank Partridge VC PS

Kindness makes us all happy at FPVCPS........

Superstar Learners

The new website has been launched and
we love it. Congratulations to Lee S for all

her work making it look so amazing!



Award winnersAward winners

Monopoly
Monopoly is a good game to help
kids learn about money and taking
turns. It also helps kids learn about
board game etiquette. Have fun!

A huge shout out to Mr Heward, Miss Barnett,
Mrs Brett, Mrs Irvin, Uncle Ritchie, George and

Marea for taking our kids on camp to the beach! 

Yarahappinni..best camp ever!Yarahappinni..best camp ever!

Family game of the week!Family game of the week!

The kids are all still
enjoying Aboriginal
Dance classes on
Wednesday. It’s
helping with our
Showtime moves

too! Showtime will
be on again in

November.

Please remember, in
extreme weather, our 
kiss and drop will be 

non-operational for the
safety of our kids and staff.


